Newchurch Community Primary School Glebeland Culcheth Warrington WA3 4DX

Telephone: 01925 763427 Fax: 01925 766045

www.newchurchprimary.co.uk

Email: newchurch_primary@warrington.gov.uk



Headteacher: Mrs J Narraway

Dear Parent/Carer,

As part of the Reception Children's learning linked to Remembrance Day, the children have decorated pebbles with poppies. Due to the fact that people cannot come together to take part in the normal Remembrance Day service, we thought it would be nice to share the children's poppies with the people of Culcheth and the community.

We are asking the parents from Reception to take a pebble home with them on Friday and then if they could place it around Culcheth or near to where they live, so that the people in the community can find them.

If the other families within our school community see these pebbles placed around Culcheth by our Reception children, then please could you post a photograph on Faceboook or Twitter and tag our school in it. We will then be able to see how many of our fabulous poppy pebbles have been seen. Please feel free to share this with friends and family.

With kindest regards,

Mrs R Sizer

EYFS Teacher.



























